
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING OF  
THE MANISTEE-MISSAUKEE-WEXFORD MULTI-COUNTY  
MATERIALS MANAGEMENT PLANNING COMMITTEE  
 
The next meeting of the Manistee-Missaukee-Wexford Multi-County Materials Management 
Planning Committee (MMPC) will be held on Wednesday, May 28, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. in the 
Commissioners Room at the Manistee County Government Center, 415 3rd St, Manistee, MI 
49660. 
 
The Manistee-Missaukee-Wexford MMPC is a body of material management and local 
government representatives tasked with the creation of the Manistee-Missaukee-Wexford 
Multi-County Materials Management Plan (MMP) which will regulate solid waste disposal, 
recycling, composting, and other activities within the Counties. The meeting agenda will include 
public comment, general discussion of Materials Management Plan, community engagement, 
and survey review. 
 
Please take note that MMPC meetings are open to the public with notice of these meetings 
being posted at nwm.org/MMP, www.manisteecountymi.gov, www.missaukee.org, 
wexfordcounty.org, and physically at the Manistee County Government Center, Missaukee 
County Government Center, and Wexford County Government Center.  
 
 

http://nwm.org/MMP
http://www.manisteecountymi.gov
http://www.missaukee.org
http://wexfordcounty.org

